
From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel 
Sent: 9/19/2014 3:40:03 PM 
To: TerKeurst, Charlotte (charlotte.terkeurst@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Monday Meeting 

Charlotte, 

Yes. It will probably be late Monday morning, but I will send it in advance. 

Erik 

On Sep 19, 2014, at 3:36 PM, "TerKeurst, Charlotte" <charlotte.terkeurst@cpuc.ca.gov> 
wrote: 

Erik, 

Thanks for letting me know. Can you send the document(s) electronically 
Monday morning? We do plan to have one or two people connecting from our 
Los Angeles office, and they should have a copy of the documents before the 
meeting, at least. 

The meeting will be in Room 7431 at the SHI) offices, 455 Golden Gate 
Avenue. 

Thanks again, 

Charlotte 

Charlotte F. TerKeurst 

Program Manager, Electric Safety and Reliability Branch 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

mailto:charlotte.terkeurst@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:charlotte.terkeurst@cpuc.ca.gov


(415) 703-3124 office 

(415) 622-5167 mobile 

Charl otte. terkeur st@ epuc .ca.gov 

From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRei) fmailto:EBJ1 @pqe.com1 
Sent: Friday, September 19, 2014 12:19 PM 
To: TerKeurst, Charlotte 
Subject: Monday meeting 

Charlotte, 

We are still working on our presentation for Monday's 1pm meeting regarding 
the Kern OIL As a result, I don't have any documents to share with you today. 
The following individuals will be attending for PG&E: 

Redacted 

Mike Meko, Director, Supply Chain 

Bill Manheim, Law 

Jon Maring, Senior Director, New Generation Construction 

Erik Jacobson, Director, Regulatory Relations 

Where are we meeting? 505 VanNess? 



We look forward to seeing you Monday. 

Thanks, 

Erik 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
http://www.pgl.tai»M)gllg'epPietseftelitacv/customer/ 
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